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Dear Parents of P.6 Students,

Briefing Session on Central Allocation Arrangements
and “School Selection in Central Allocation (CA)”

If your child(ren) has participated in the Discretionary Places (DP) Stage in the Secondary School
Placement Allocation (SSPA), please be reminded that all participating secondary schools will notify parents of
the successful participants of their children’s inclusion in the Successful Lists for Discretionary Places (DP) on
27" March, 2024 (Wednesday). Parents who have registered as SSPA e-Platform users may also view
notifications for successful DP applicants via the SSPA e-Platform starting from 10 a.m. on 27% March, 2024.
Parents who have received notifications from participating secondary schools DO NOT need to reply to the
notifications.

If parents who receive notifications from participating secondary schools have also successfully applied
for a school place in a non-participating Direct Subsidy Scheme secondary school (NDSS secondary school) for
your child(ren), and you decide to retain the DP offered by a public sector secondary school, you should notify
the NDSS secondary school concerned and retrieve the signed “Parent’s Undertaking” and the original of the
“Primary 6 Student Record Form” on or before 10" April, 2024 (Wednesday) in order to retain the DP which
you have successfully obtained. The retrieval of relevant documents will serve as confirmation that the parents

concerned have surrendered the S1 school place previously offered by the NDSS secondary school.

To deepen parents and students’ understanding of “Secondary School Places Allocation: Central
Allocation”, our school will hold a briefing session in the morning on 15™ April, 2024 (Monday) between
8:45am and 9:30am, Details are as follows:

Date Event Venue Time

Briefing Session: Central Allocation Arrangements

15/4 (Mon) & School Selection in Central Allocation

Our School Hall | 8:45am — 9:30am

Besides, to facilitate parents who have not activated their SSPA e-Platform accounts, the Education
Bureau (EDB) has extended the validity period of the “Activation Code” until late July 2024 (the “Activation
Code” has already been distributed in November 2023). Parents who still want to use e-Platform for participating
in the Central Allocation, please complete the registration before 30™ March 2024. For the information about
parent account on the SSPA e-Platform, please refer to Type-B Notice No. 112.

Ms. CHENG Yuk Ching
Headmistress

[Teachet-in-charge: Ms. LAU Yuk Ping, the Senior Teacher.]
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Dear Ms. CHENG,

Briefing Session on Central Allocation Arrangements
and “School Selection in Central Allocation (CA)”

I have read through Type-B Notice, No. E200 and understand the corresponding content.

I * [ will attend the Briefing Session: Central Allocation Arrangements & School Selection in Central
Allocation on 15™ April, 2024.

[] will not attend the above event.

Class: Name: ( ) Parent Signature:
Contact Number: Parent Name:
Date: of March, 2024

*Please tick in the appropriate box(es).

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the Chinese
original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English).

[Teachet-in-charge: Ms. LAU Yuk Ping, the Senior Teacher.]
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